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Weekly Programs  

Nov 06, 2013  

Stacy Wilbur from Bristol Glen  

Aging in America and the challenges of 
long term care  

Nov 13, 2013  

Kitattinny Interact Club / RYLA Update  

Nov 27, 2013  

No Meeting  

Happy Thanksgiving!!!  

Dec 04, 2013  

Kitattinny Madrigal Singers  

Dec 18, 2013  

  
   

Editor: Carolyn Ottenbreit 

  

 This Week: A representative of Bristol Glen will talk about the 
challenges of aging.   

 Last Week: Thomas Varo, from the Sussex County Municipal Utilities 
Authority, talked about plans to expand the solid waste facility and 
landfill in Lafayette.  The existing landfill is expected to reach capacity 
in 2018-2020.  After reviewing other options, including transferring solid 
waste out of state, the Utility has decided to expand the existing landfill 
by raising the perimeter sides.  The landfill would be expanded in 
stages, as the need arises, and current plans are expected to be 
sufficient to 2060. 

Guests:  Robert Barston and Bob Ford.  Bill Kehoe welcomed our 
guests. 

Announcements: 

Paul Harris Fellowes were recognized on the 5th Wednesday of 
the month. 
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Newton Madrigal Singers (Tenative)  

Dec 25, 2013  

No Meeting  

Merry Christmas!!!  

View entire list...  

Club & District Events  

No Upcoming Events  

Website Sponsors  

 

 

 

Please visit our Sponsors.  
 

Click here to place your ad  

Editor Matthew Hannum  

If you have any comments or 

questions, please contact the editor.  
 

Bud Luthman gave the update on the Dictionary Project.  The 
dictionaries have not yet arrived, but we do have team leaders 
for each school.  See Bud or Matt to join a distribution team. 

Bob Shankman, our Club Historian, gave the history lesson.  On 
4/11/29 (during Prohibition) an article appeared in the NJ 
Herald.  State & local police officers arrived at a Newton Rotary 
meeting and discovered two whiskey bottles under the table of 
the Club President, Harvey Snook.  Harvey denied knowing 
anything about the bottles but was arrested.  When no Club 
members spoke up to post bail, police prepared to take Harvey 
to jail.  Someone suggested that the bottles be tested, and they 
were found to be filled with ginger ale.  The police left and the 
rest of the gag gifts were presented that evening. 

Newton Rotary has received a $1500 District Grant for its 
project, in conjunction with SCCC and RoterAct, to record 
interviews with local WWII veterans.  See John Cuozzo if you 
would like to be involved in this project. 

After many years of service, Fred Weber has passed the 
scholarship committee to the capable hands of George Kaiser.  
School liaison committees are already in place for this year’s 
selection process. 

Dorian Alu invited Club members to the RoterAct induction 
ceremony, to be held at SCC on 11/12 from 6-8 PM.  Dinner will 
be served. Business dress.   The students would love to have 
Rotarians present at the event.  See Dorian to RSVP at 
dalu@sussex.edu . 

The Pancake Breakfast will take place on March 8th.  Sign-up 
sheets will be out soon. 

The Membership Committee, co-chaired by Charles Grotyohann 
and John Roberts, will hold its first meeting in late November, 
after field hockey season ends.  Please think about bringing a 
guest in December when the local high school choral groups 
perform at lunch (Kittatinny on 12/4, High Point on 12/11, and 
Newton on 12/18). 

There will be no meeting on the day before Thanksgiving. 

Picture Fines:  None. 
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Happy $:  

Barbara Miller is back from 3 weeks in Florida, where she visited 
two local Rotary Clubs.  She is happy to report that both clubs 
were Paul Harris 100% clubs. 

George Kaiser is happy to have a buyer for his house. 

Matt is happy that the Giants won on Sunday (a better result 
than Penn State’s loss on Saturday). 

Make-ups:  Tom Brodhecker (Key Largo, FL), and Pam Lazzaro 

50/50:  Sylvester Fletcher won $16, but left $246 in the pot. 

Today’s Registrar:  Dan Leary & Jennifer Lynch 

Today’s Greeter:  Carl Luthman 

November 13, 2013 Registrars:  Harold MacMurren & Kathy Mantell 

November 13, 2013 Greeter:  Tom Lynch 

 

 

 


